## Community Association Response

2024 June 21







i You replied to this message on 6/21/2024 1:23 PM.

If there are problems with how this message is displayed, click here to view it in a web browser.

## This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to

The Calgary Marlborough Comm Assoc. Is not opposed to a child care service at this location provided that vehicles dropping off and picking up children do not block neiboroughing driveways

Holly Trotta, President Calgary Marlborough Community Association